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1st November 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding today following the news that we need to ask our Year 2 
children to isolate as a result of a positive case of COVID-19. 
 
All learning will be delivered remotely and a timetable posted for the week.  Tomorrow (and 
consequent days) will run as follows: 
 

9:20am Miss Igglesden will take a live register so your child will need to be logged onto Google 
Classroom. The link to access the video conferencing will be in the live stream. 
This will be followed by a live interactive phonics/spelling session with Miss Igglesden 
and then she will outline the activities for the day. 

Morning 
task 1 

An English loom video will be uploaded to share the learning and an activity posted.   

Morning 
task 2 

A maths loom video will be uploaded to share the learning and an activity posted.   

Afternoon 
task 

Tomorrow will be a PE session and a link will be provided by Nathan, our PE apprentice. 
On other days this may be topic or science. 

3pm The children will need to log back into Google Classroom using the link from the live 
stream, and Miss Igglesden will read the children a story to finish the day off and answer 
any questions. 

 
Throughout the day, Miss Igglesden, Mr Boon and Mrs Worthington will be on hand to answer any 
questions and give learning support. 
 
Miss Igglesden will be contacting you at some point to give details of two live reading sessions the 
children will have during the week.  The children will be in small groups for this and have a set time and 
day of the week. 
 
With kindest regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  


